
    

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No. 15 of 2023 
 

Dredging and hydrographic surveys in  

Belfast Harbour 

 

Attention all mariners, works are due to commence on maintenance dredging and 

hydrographic surveys to various channels, Berths, Docks, and Basins in the Port of 

Belfast (see figure below). This is to include the Main Channel and Turning Circle.  

Survey works are to commence on 16th August 2023. 

Dredging is expected to commence on the 21st of August 2023. 

Works are to last for approximately 6 – 8 weeks.  

 



This work will be carried out by the following Vessels: 

MAREEL OLIVE – Hydrographic survey vessel LOA; 16m 

TRISTAO DE CUNHA - Suction Hopper Dredger LOA; 89m  

JENNY D– Plough dredger LOA; 21.6m 

 

It is possible that a one-way traffic system will be put in place as required by the VTS 

to manage the safe movement of vessels. 

 

All Vessels involved in the Dredging Operation will maintain a listening watch on VHF 

Ch12 and show the required lights and shapes.  

 
 

For further information please contact harbourmasters@belfast-harbour.co.uk or 

contact Belfast VTS (VHF Ch 12). 
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Hydrographic survey vessel – MAREEL OLIVE – LOA: 16M Callsign; 2EGV2 

 

 
Suction Hopper Dredger – TRISTAO DA CUNHA –LOA; 89.3m – Call sign:  
LXTJLXTJ 

 
 

 

 



 

Plough Dredger – JENNY D Length: 21.6m Callsign; 2CSG7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CAPTAIN K G Allen 
       HARBOUR MASTER 

Belfast 
14th August 2023 


